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SITCA AGM Minutes

Prestige Harbourfront Resort – Salmon Arm, BC
May 10th / 2018  
Attendance:

  Board of Directors :

	Dave Spinks
	South Area Cruising Specialist (FLNRORD - Kamloops)

	Warren Staff 
	Forsite Consultants – Salmon Arm

	Christoph Gebauer
	BCTS – Kootenay Field Office (Naskusp)

	Andrew Greschner (Absent)
	100 Mile House District (FLNRORD)

	Kevin Vanderboom (Absent)
	Cascadia Environmental Services - Abbotsford

	Doug Beattie 
	West Fraser Mills - Quesnel

	John Walker
	John Walker Consulting – Williams Lake

	Reg Gosselin
	Image Forest Consulting Ltd. - Vernon


Also in attendance:  Members of SITCA 2018
Action:  Meeting called to order by Dave Spinks at 0915hrs
Action:  Dave Spinks moves to adopt SITCA 2017 AGM Minutes

Action:  Warren Staff seconds this motion, minutes adopted from previous year
Current Board Members + Election of Board Members

Current members of the SITCA board of directors introduced by Dave Spinks.
Since the 2017 AGM ended, we recruited four new board members:  1) John Walker  2)  Doug Beattie  3) Kevin Vanderboom  4)  Reg Gosselin.  All of these members are  starting the second year of their two year term and wish to continue in their roles.
Dave Spinks, Warren Staff, and Andrew Greshner are all starting the second year of their two year term and wish to continue.

Christoph Gebauer is at the end of his second year of a two year term.  

Action:  Christoph wishes to let his name stand for another two year term and John Armstrong second this motion.
Action:  Dave Spinks advises membership present that the Board of Directors has decided not to perform the nomination and voting during the AGM similar to actions taken in 2017.  Members interested in nominating someone (or being nominated themselves) are advised to approach the Board of Directors during the day, email any current board member or to use the instructions on the SITCA website (www.sitca.ca) for nominations.
Action:  Dave Spinks gives the current financial picture from October 2017 – October 2018 for the membership to view.  He also breaks down where the memberships registration fee goes and asks for input into future seminars.  One member suggested that “etransfer” of funds be considered instead of using Moneris for payment.  Board of Directors to discuss at an upcoming meeting and consider options going forward.
Closing

Action:  Dave Spinks adjourns 2018 SITCA AGM at approximately 0925hrs
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